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Newsletter 
Week 7 Term 3 – Thursday 3rd September 2020 

Spring has sprung! The flowers are blooming, the bees are buzzing and 

the days are getting longer and finally a bit warmer. Once daylight 

saving is here it’s the BEST time of the year. A little pep begins to 

return to everyone’s step, something we are all craving this year. 

Stephanie Hopkins: Principal  

Superhero Day 

Tomorrow is superhero day. A 

day to dress as our favourite hero and 

raise money for an incredible charity, Bear Cottage. I 

can’t wait to don my cape tomorrow for our virtual parade in 

assembly. 

School Photos 

Tuesday was our annual school photo day. This year I had hoped to 

have the photos in Term 1 so that we have photos earlier in the year 

but COVID put a stop to that. Next year we will try again. I need to 

congratulate everyone for their amazing Arranounbai Attitude. 

Everyone waited patiently and listened carefully to all instructions. 

Every single person tried their absolute best, which was brilliant to 

see. There will be some great photos coming your way. Big thanks 

to all the staff for being so flexible and using your incredible skills to 

have everyone looking at the camera and smiling. Thanks Mrs 

Scholz for overseeing the morning and keeping us all on cue. 

Vaccinations 

The team of nurses, Louise and Julie, came 

yesterday to vaccinate some of our 

students. They are lightning fast; the 

children don’t even know it has happened. 

Your children are in great hands with these 

two. We look forward to having them back on the 22nd of September 

for another round of vaccinations. Riley doesn’t really look like he 

has just had an injection, I wish every nurse managed this.  

Winner 

Congratulations Mrs Pickford on winning a fabulous art trolley in a 

MTA (Modern Teaching Aids) competition. It looks spectacular. I 

think the kids are going to love it and I know Mrs Barrett will. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

Morning tea with Ms Hopkins 

Today was the very first time students came to have morning tea 

with me. In assembly on Friday names were drawn out of the new 

Arranounbai Attitude boxes to win the chance to have morning tea 

with the principal. Samson, Jerina and Ava were the recipients this 

week. On Friday the senior classes will have their chance when their 

names are drawn out to join me.  

Father’s Day 

Wishing all the Arranounbai father’s 

a fabulous weekend, especially your 

Sunday. Perhaps you will recognise 

the ‘artworks’ created especially for 

each individual Dad!  

Happy Father’s Day! 

Father’s Day Cards 

Father’s Day this weekend. Don’t forget the card! We have some 

available for you to purchase, only $1. Please write your order in the 

communication book, add the money and we will pop the card in.  

Please sign ILPs and return via email 

The majority of ILPs have now been completed across the school. 

These will be emailed to you as PDFs. Please electronically sign 

and return to class teachers. If you have any difficulties do not 

hesitate to let us know 

http://www.arranoun-s.school.nsw.edu.au/
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 Class Merit Award recipients- Week 6 

1A – Owen 3N - Emma 

1N – Surya 4M - Riley 

2C – Gigi 4K – Kai 

5S – Zoe Music- Joe 

Kitchen Garden- Rylee Life Skills- Willem 

Arranounbai Attitude Awards 

Congratulations to the following students, who gained their 

tokens to receive their Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards.  

 Surya, Archie 

  Beau, Kaleigh, Miguel, Rachel 

Arranounbai Pins 

Well done to Mikey & Joe who received their Arranounbai Pins 
‘virtually’.  

Arranounbai Attitude Morning Tea with Ms Hopkins 

1N – Ava 1A – Jerina 2C - Samson 

Class of the Week 

Each week during assembly a ‘spy’ will watch each class, looking for 
those doing their best to follow the Arranounbai Attitude. At the end 
the spy will announce the class that has shone that week.  

Week 6: Spy –  Mrs Neate   Class: 4M 

Mrs Kennedy

4K have been busy on Fridays this term learning about our 

wonderful solar system. We have also been creating “Chat Books” 

with photos of our families, along with people, places and things that 

interest us. 

Dates for Your Diary 

4th September – Superhero Day 

6th September – Father’s Day 


